Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Florida Building Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from Ken Norton, on behalf of Power Design, Inc., on September 19, 2008. Petitioner seeks clarification of the requirements of Rule 9B-3.0472, Florida Administrative Code, for carbon monoxide detectors as to high density or high rise residential buildings with attached garages and/or fossil fueled appliances. It has been assigned the number DCA08-DEC-275.
A copy of the request may be obtained by writing to: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
